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October 13th, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Michael and Liverymen, 
 
I wish to express my sincerest gratitude for the support that the Company has given me over the past 
three years.  
 
The funds that the company has endowed me with have proved indispensable and have granted me 
the time I needed to succeed with my studies. To this end, I will always be indebted for the kind 
support of the Company. 
 
I would like to share with the Company that I succeeded to obtain a 2:1 with my BEng in Naval 
Architecture and Ocean Engineering. This success I can directly attribute to the support of the 
Company.  
 
Due to the current uncertainty of global trade and engineering, I have decided to stay within academia 
for one more year with the aim of obtaining a MEng in Naval Architecture and Ocean Engineering.  
 
Once established in my career, I hope to give back to the Company and to continue the support given 
to future students who need the help to achieve their full potential. 
 
My sincerest gratitude, 
Jason Guthrie  


